






 

CHARITY EXHIBITION FAIR ON ARMENIAN 

TRADITIONAL NEEDLEWORK  
 

Grand opening ceremony of the 5-day charity 

exhibition fair on Armenian Traditional 

Needlework took place at “ALEPPO” 

Compatriotic Charitable Organization’s newly 

opened center on 9 November, 2015. 
 

The Exhibition Fair, which took place from 9 

to 13 November, 2015 concluded “Trainings 

for women on Armenian Traditional 

Needlework” project implemented in the 

framework of the EU-funded “Targeted 

Initiative for Armenia”. While serving its goal, 

the project promoted Syrian and local 

women active participation in the civil life of 

Armenia, encouraged their economic 

participation and contributed to the 

preservation and dissemination of Armenian 

Traditional Needlework, especially Ourfa, 

Van, Dantel and Norvekian. 
 

Representatives of RA Ministry of Diaspora, 

German International Cooperation Agency, 

partner organizations, as well as members of 

the Executive Body of “Aleppo” Organization, 

project staff and participant 40 women 

(Syrians and locals) and other invitees, 

visitors attended the event. 
 

More than 60 unique and beautiful samples 

of Ourfa, Van, Dantel and Norvekian 

Needlework made by the project beneficiary 

women (Syrian and locals) were presented to 

the crowd of visitors.  
 

At the end of the ceremony, women were 

awarded certificates of participation and 

appreciation, as well as kits of needlework 

tools and accessories in order to continue 

their further performance beyond the 

project.   

 

 

 

 

Implementation of this project was a valuable 

contribution to the lives of Syrian and local 

women, with tangible results and far-

reaching goals.  

 
“Shant”, “ArmNews”, “Azdarar”, “Armenia” TV 

stations, ARMENPRESS news agency and 

Public Radio of Armenia ensured the 

coverage of the event.  
 

5-day lasting exhibition fair captured an 

interest and an attention of a larger public, 

and demonstrated project tangible results, its 

positive impact and the potential of 

sustainability and replication. Exhibition 

revenues will be given to the project 

participant women (Syrian and locals) in 

support of their families. 
 

This successful and valuable project 

ensured the opportunity to project 

beneficiary women (Syrian and locals) to 

take part, obtain knowledge and learn skills 

free of charge on Armenian Traditional 

Needlework, especially Ourfa, Van, Dantel 

and Norvekian.  
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